
Case Western Reserve University Case Western Reserve University 

School of Law Scholarly Commons School of Law Scholarly Commons 

Documents United Nations 780 Commission 

7-6-1994 

Letter from the Ministry of Justice of Zimbabwe to M. Cherif Letter from the Ministry of Justice of Zimbabwe to M. Cherif 

Bassiouni Bassiouni 

M. Cherif Bassiouni 1937-2017 

F.G. Chiweshe 

Follow this and additional works at: https://scholarlycommons.law.case.edu/documents_780 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Bassiouni 1937-2017, M. Cherif and Chiweshe, F.G., "Letter from the Ministry of Justice of Zimbabwe to 
M. Cherif Bassiouni" (1994). Documents. 65. 
https://scholarlycommons.law.case.edu/documents_780/65 

This Document is brought to you for free and open access by the United Nations 780 Commission at Case Western 
Reserve University School of Law Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Documents by an 
authorized administrator of Case Western Reserve University School of Law Scholarly Commons. 

http://law.case.edu/
http://law.case.edu/
https://scholarlycommons.law.case.edu/
https://scholarlycommons.law.case.edu/
https://scholarlycommons.law.case.edu/documents_780
https://scholarlycommons.law.case.edu/war_crimes_780
https://scholarlycommons.law.case.edu/documents_780?utm_source=scholarlycommons.law.case.edu%2Fdocuments_780%2F65&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://scholarlycommons.law.case.edu/documents_780/65?utm_source=scholarlycommons.law.case.edu%2Fdocuments_780%2F65&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages


MINISTRY OF JUSTICE, LEGAL AND 
PARLJAMENTARY AFFAIRS 
Private Bag 7751, Causeway 
Zimbabwe 

6th July, 1994 

Prof M.C. Bassiouni 

DePaul University 

25 E. Jackson Blvd 

Chicago, Illinois 60604 

United States of America 

Dear Professor Bassiouni 

RE: XVTH INTERNATIONAL CONGRESS ON PENAL LAW: RIO DE JANEIRO, BRAZIL, 

4 - 10 SEPTEMBER 1994 

Thank you for your ietter of 2 June 1994 to the Minister of Justice. 

We regret to advise that due to financial contraints Zimbabwe will be 

unable to send a &legation to the congress. We would have loved to 

send a delegation had we the financial resources. 

Thank you for having invited us to participate in the worthwhile 

congress. 

Yours faithfully 

for SECRETARY FOR JUSTICE, LEGAL AND PARLIAMENTARY AFFAIRS 
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